
Union to call for flat-rate pay rise and action on 
training

 Denmark 

Following a strategy meeting to discuss its key priorities, the FOA public services 
union has announced that it will be calling for a flat-rate pay increase in the 
forthcoming collective bargaining round. The union says this will be important in 
continuing to tackle low pay and close the gender pay gap. The FOA also wants 
action to improve training and education for unskilled workers. The union will be 
coordinating bargaining with 35 other trade unions and the first joint meeting with 
employers will be on 12 December.
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